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Campus  Cleaning Drive 

Campus cleaning drive was organized by the Centre for Ecofeminine excellence on 

September 4, 2023.  The students of the club cleaned the campus. They removed the plastic 

wastes strewn around the college canteen.  They also collected empty plastic bottles found in 

the canteen area and removed. They collected the wastes and segregated them as 

biodegradable and non-biodegradable wastes.  They also interacted with the canteen people 

and discussed about the efforts to be taken to keep the canteen clean.  Mr. Kennedy, the 

Canteen manager  advised the students and emphasized their responsibility to keep the 

campus clean  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

Awareness programme on Thoothukudi Ecosystem 

 

Invitation: 

 
 



 

 
 

On 21
th

September 2023, the Centre for Eco-feminine Excellenceorganises an 

Awareness Programme on “Thoothukudi Ecosystem” in Fathima Hall, St.Mary’s College 

(Autonomous), Thoothukudi at 1:05 pm to 2:00 pm. Dr. N. Arokiya Mary, Director and Dr. 

P. Banumathi, Assistant Director of the Centre for Eco-feminine Excellence with the other 

faculties of Eco Friendly campus, Clean campus, Green campus and Health & Hygiene 

organises this awareness programme. D. Christopher, Director of Inspire Techno Park LLP 

& Coordinator of We Can and V. Ariganesan, Sanitary Officer of Thoothukudi Corporation 

were the resource persons. The students were given an awareness about the environmental 

issues concerned with irresponsible waste disposal. The resource persons explained about 



the waste disposal system followed in the municipal Corporation of Thoothukudi.  About 50 

student members from the Centre for Ecofeminine Excellence participated in the program.  

 

Invited lecture  on Sustainable Wildlife Management 

 The Centre for Eco-Feminine Excellence of our college organized an invited 

lecture on Sustainable Wildlife Management, in commemoration of Wildlife Week in the 

Zoology Virtual Laboratory for the member of Centre for Eco-Feminine Excellence on 25
th

 

September, 2023.  Dr. K. Bhanumathi, Head and Associate Professor of Zoology, Kamaraj 

College, Thoothukudi was the resource person. She started the session with a small mind 

game to engage the students in the invited talk. The session was started by asking simple 

questions to the students about the difference between the domestic and wildlife. Then, she 

spoke about what were the causes for depletion of wildlife and how to conserve them by 

making changes in our daily life style. The session was very interesting and interactive. At 

the end of the session three members of the Eco Feminine Excellence shared their concern 

about the wildlife conservation through poetry. The number of beneficiaries is 75. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


